
CHRISTMAS DANCE, DECEMBER 1, 2019 
 
 

This is the 2nd year that we have attended the TEGSA Christmas Function as 

members. Both these years the Christmas Functions have been such a hit. The venue, 

Peter & Paul Banquet Hall, was an excellent choice. There was ample space around 

each of the tables and, of course, plenty of space for dancing. The very dedicated 

committee members did an awesome job. We do appreciate that it takes a lot of work 

and time away from family to be able to organize an event of this magnitude and caliber. 

So thank you to all the committee members for making this happen. 

 

It was great to see such an excellent turnout in spite of the bad weather. And once we 

were there, no one wanted to leave!!! 

 

A special thank you to Flora who was so creative in singing the Grace Before Meals. 

That added a wonderful touch to the scrumptious meal. 

 

The food…appetizers, main course and dessert were very well done well presented. 

Thank you for the added touch of keeping a bottle of hot sauce at each table! And 

equally important the Red & White wine bottles that we all enjoyed at our table. 

 

This year the band was excellent. They played great music and got everyone on the 

dance floor right through the afternoon. 

 

As always, there were so many prizes being handed out to the guests. Thank you to all 

the donors for your generosity. 

 

We are now looking forward to the New Year’s Eve Dance. Until then A Merry 

Christmas to all!  

 

 

 

 
By: Keith & Cora Aranjo 


